
 
 

 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 
 
4th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
YEAR 6 TRANSITION ACTIVITIES – JULY 2017 
 
Next week we start our transition weeks in school and we have planned an exciting and varied 
timetable for our Year 6 children over this period. The children will be completing a small unit of work 
around migration and immigration in Bradford and the surrounding areas. 
  
For the transition weeks children will be put in one of four groups and will undertake a selection of 
activities stated below: 

• a trip to BBEC to watch The Sound of Music 
• one of the four groups will be visiting Queensbury High School to participate in a trampoline 

session 
• a collaborative session building shelters 
• a trip to BBEC for a careers fair 
• using our kitchen for baking 
• a visit from Premier Sport to deliver various sporting activities 
• visiting Wyke food bank 
• visiting BBEC to use their media suite 
• going into Bradford to investigate the migration trail and look at the history of various buildings 
• a trip to a local cemetery to explore Jewish history 

  
Lunch arrangements will be as normal.  Can all children please bring their PE kit with them at the 
start of transition and leave it in the Reception Unit until Friday 21st July.  
 
The children will be travelling by minibus for most activities and school times will remain the same. 
On Tuesday 11th July we will be walking to BBEC to watch the Sound of Music production and will 
return to school around 3:45pm. A text message will go out on the day before to remind you. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below which will covers all activities over the two week period.   
 
The work that the children produce will be showcased on Friday 21st July in the Reception building 
and you are welcome to join us at 2:45pm to find out what your child has been doing.  
 
Please note that from Monday 10th July until Friday 21st July Year 6 children should be dropped off 
and picked up from the Reception building. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Ellis-Barker 
Assistant Headteacher 



 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
YEAR 6 TRANSITION ACTIVITIES – JULY 2017 
 
Name of child__________________________________   Class_______ 
 
I do/do not give my permission for my child to participate in the transition activities from 10th to 21st 
July 2017.    
 
 
Signed ______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


